
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Althoff and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  St. Pius Fall Festival Street Closure 

 

DATE:  September 15, 2020 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

St. Pius Fall Festival is planning to have a hometown market on September 20 from 8 am 

until 3 pm.  They are requesting that Colvill Street be closed between 4th Street and 5th 

Street.  To accomplish that I am requesting that Colvill Street would be posted No 

Parking ahead of the event to ensure no vehicles are inside the closed area.  

 

St. Pius has made similar requests in the past for their Fall Festival event.   

 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval of the temporary street closure and/or parking restriction listed 

above. 

 


